UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS MEMORIAL ASSOCIATION OF WORLD WAR II LAWRENCE, KANSAS

OFFICE OF THE
ORGANIZATION DIRECTOR

July 27, 1946

Dr. Forrest C. Allen 107 Robinson Gym Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Enclosed is a copy of a news letter which is being mailed to all K. U. Alumni this week. In it we have attempted to depict the Memorial more graphically than in any previous publication.

If you have any suggestions to offer in regard to our publicity, I would appreciate your letting me have them.

Yours very,

Kelf Postlethwaite

KP/mlw Enc.